

URGENT COVID-19 ADVISORY: SUSPENSION OF FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES ON CAMPUS EFFECTIVE FROM TUESDAY, 13TH OCTOBER 2020 12th October 2020

12 0310001 202

Dear Students,

As we are all aware, the COVID-19 situation has been fluid and uncertain. An unexpected third wave is now evident and calls for proactive action to ensure the safety of all our students and the rest of our community.

As such, in view of the increase in the number of COVID-19 infections over the past few days and to minimise the risk of infection, we wish to inform all students that *classes will revert to online delivery from Tuesday*, 13th October 2020, until further notice. This will be reviewed on a continuous basis and we will revert to normalisation as soon as the situation improves.

However, students who have Internet connectivity issues may come to campus to follow classes online. Labs will remain open and available for those subjects where practical sessions may not be feasible via online mode. Please consult your lecturers for advice. In addition, all other facilities and support services on campus will continue to remain open. This includes the Library, Student Services as well as Administrative and Immigration Services.

To all students, please do take extra measures to stay safe, including using face masks, sanitising regularly, avoiding crowded and congested spaces as well as practising physical distancing.

We will continue to carry out comprehensive sanitisation of all learning and common spaces campus. Screening and physical distancing will continue to be strictly enforced for any entry into the campus.

If you have any further queries, please contact us at covid-response@apu.edu.my. Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

Regards,
APU/APIIT Group Communications

Last Updated: 12th October 2020